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May 20  Mrs. Seling   
    (Kindergarten) 

May 29           Pastor Wangelin  
    (school closing service 
    with class blessing) 
 

Check out the chapel services  
as well as Sunday worship at 
www.oursaviorlansing.org/

livestream 

Chapel Schedule 

Wednesdays @8:30am 

“Getting To Know You - 8th Grade Edition” 

Josh Miller  

What are your plans for high school? 
I am going to Grand Ledge High School 

Where do you see yourself in 10 years? 
Working at Playmakers 

Who has had the greatest impact on your faith 
and learning? 
My parents, Miss Drinan, Mr. Cummins, my TLC group and Abby, 
Lauren, Emily, and Josh Wangelin. 

What is your greatest memory of being a student at OSL? 
Camp Arcadia  

Kendall Danbrook  

What are your plans for high school? 
I am going to Laingsburg High School. 

Where do you see yourself in 10 years? 
I hope to be a pilot.  

Who has had the greatest impact on your faith 
and learning? 
Miss Drinan, she is very encouraging, supportive, and I have learned 
a lot from her.  

What is your greatest memory of being a student at OSL? 
I've had lots of fun on trips such as the Arcadia conformation re-
treat, tool time and the ski trip.  
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Thank You First Grade for Presenting Chapel (5/13/20) 
Thank you to Mrs. Engelbrecht’s first grade class will be leading chapel on 
Wednesday, May 13th. Mrs. Kaiser read the story The Invisible String by 
Patrice Karst and Mrs. Engelbrecht shared our connection to one another 
and to Jesus Christ while we are apart. We are proud of the students and 
families who participated in this service. Be sure to watch it:  First Grade 
Chapel 5/13/20 

Kindergarten Leading Chapel on 5/20/20 
Mrs. Seling’s class will be leading next week’s chapel. The service will be  
pre-recorded and available at the Our Savior Facebook and Our Savior 
YouTube Channel on Wednesday, May 20th.  

The Our Savior Faculty THANKS YOU 
“As for me and my household, we will serve the Lord.”   Joshua 24:15 
Our faculty thanks all parents, grandparents, and guardians for their love, 
their commitment, their communication, and their grace as we navigated distance 
learning these ten weeks of school. Little did we know what joys and challenges we 
would encounter in this journey. You have provided unconditional love and nurtured 
faith experiences while working, teaching, and overseeing your households. Our 
school family has been amazing and encouraging to work with, from Zoom class 

meetings to reading and projects. Thank you for your partnership in unprecedented times.  

May Parent-Teacher Conferences Continue 
Teachers are setting up appointments with students and parents this month. Look for an email invitation 
from your child’s teacher. Our intention is to provide strengths and growth of your child during the year 
and convey our appreciation for your partnership and support all year long. Thank you for participating 
in this closing activity for your child’s school year. 

May /June School Events - Save the Date 
• No School or Zoom Meetings on Monday, May 25th -- Memorial Day 
• Last week of Instruction for the 2019-20 School Year -- May 26-29 
• End-of-the-Year Chapel (Pre-recorded) on Friday, May 29th 
  Pastor Wangelin will lead our closing chapel. This worship experience will be made available at the 
  Our Savior Facebook and Our Savior YouTube Channel.  
• Virtual Awards Assembly (Pre-recorded) on Thursday, June 4th 
  This experience will include reflections from the school year, all-year awards and recognitions, and 
  video memories of the school year. This will be made available at the Our Savior Facebook and  
  Our Savior YouTube Channel.  
• Report Cards will be mailed home the week of June 8th 

Student Belonging Pickup and Textbook/Technology Return 
We are tentatively looking at arranging a pickup student supplies and belongings and return of school 
materials (library books, textbooks, borrowed technology) the week of June 1st. We are working with 
our staff to gather materials. We desire to provide a safe, healthy, and efficient way to collect and 
distribute. Thank you for your patience. Any questions or needs may be shard with your child’s 
homeroom teacher. 

Miss Drinan shares on “Why I Teach” in Blog Publication 
Earlier this Spring Miss Drinan shared her passion and joy for working with 
students. In this Concordia University-Ann Arbor blog https://blog.cuaa.edu/why
-i-teach-mackenzies-story/, Drinan shares her teaching experience, “Teaching 
is the most meaningful thing that I could imagine myself doing, and I get to do it 
every day. It’s a blessing, and it’s so cool to watch my students grow.”  Thank 
you Miss Drinan for your impact and service to our Our Savior School family!  

oursaviorlansingschool.org  
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